
Any questions you might have can be answered at the information desk near the main entrance.  You can also write your prayer 
or information request on the Connection Card within your bulletin and place it in the offering plate. An appropriate Calvary 
Staff member, Leader, or Elder will contact you with answers!

this week

happenings1.03.2021	
9:00 - 9:10	 Prayer

9:30-10:30	 Worship & Message:                                                 
	 The Prodigal God - David Lund
	 Luke 15:11-32  page 874

9:50-10:30 	 Nursery (0-Pre-K)
	 (dismissed during service)

TUESDAY, JANUARY 5TH
12:30pm Women’s Bible Study: Jeremiah

WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 6TH
6:00pm AWANA Club - Neon Night!
	 Jr./Sr. High (6th-12th) Youth Ministry
	 Women’s Bible Study - Jeremiah

THURSDAY, JANUARY 7TH
7:30pm Women’s Bible Study: Jeremiah

FRIDAY, JANUARY 8TH
6:00am Contenders Men’s Study Group

connect

GLUTEN FREE COMMUNION
Gluten free communion is available in the back 
of the church by the soundbooth. 

AWANA
Build a firm foundation on God’s Word in your 
children’s lives through our Awana program on 
Wednesday nights, 6-7:30pm. Children participate 
in handbook time (Scripture memorization and 
recitation), council time (songs, Bible stories), and 
game time. We will resume Awana Club again this 
Wednesday, January 6th. If you have any questions 
about Awana, please reach out to Katie at 701-371-
5829. 

   

LOST AND FOUND
Please take a look in the lost and found located by 
the children’s desk to see if you might be missing 
something. We have many items that may belong 
to you including Bibles, glasses, sweatshirts, water 
bottles, hats, jackets, coats, coffee tumblers, baby 
items, children’s books and more. Thank you!

FINANCIAL UPDATE
The trustees provide regular updates regarding 
Calvary’s finances. If you have any questions, 
please seek out any of the Trustees - we would be 
happy to visit with you.

Nov. Giving Budget Actual

Weekly (YTD) $6,655 $6,209

Nov. Giving $28,855 $36,417

Fiscal Year $146,482 $136,606

up and coming

CONTENDERS MEN’S STUDY GROUP
Beginning Friday, January 8th we will be reading 
through the book, “Work Matters”, by Tom Nel-
son, which addresses “looking at our work through 
a biblical lens” and integrating our faith into our 
work. Please contact Pastor David with any ques-
tions. 

WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY
Please join us as we begin our study in the book of 
Jeremiah. We will meet in person and will again 
have 3 options, Tuesdays at 12:30pm, Wednesdays 
at 6pm, or Thursdays at 7:30pm. If you have ques-
tions about Women’s Bible studies, please email 
Christina at women@calvarychurchvg.com

b u i l d i n g  a  c o m m u n i t y  i n  C h r i s t t o  r e a c h  a  c o m m u n i t y  f o r  C h r i s t 


